
Public Notice: 
Expungement of Juvenile Records 

 

In 2018, the State of Illinois approved Public Act 100-1162 
which requires that law enforcement agencies automatically 

expunge all eligible juvenile records from 2013 through 2017 by 
January 1, 2020. 

The Village of Tolono Police Department has completed the 
expungement of all eligible juvenile records that meet the Act’s 

guidelines. Only records maintained by the Village of Tolono 
Police Department are covered by this notice. 

The law allows that, for records created prior to 2016, a public 
notice like this one satisfies that requirement. 

 


